6/30/2020 Mail - Julie Clawson - Outlook

weed district info for Website Newsletter

Lenore and Jack Reber <myquats@gmail.com>
Tue 6/30/2020 12:10 PM
To: Julie Clawson <iltclerk@hotmail.com>

Hi, Julie, could you put this on the website for us. Thanks, Lenore

To the Lake ADK Aquatic Weed District Residents from your Committee 6/30/20

We meet almost every month using a conference call to address issues. During our recent meeting we brainstormed ways to move bog relocation along,
feeling as frustrated as some of you about the slowness of the process. We are working with the Town Supervisor to develop options. This has been a
much more difficult process than we anticipated, in part due to COVID -19 and in part due to new requirements for moving bogs.

As you may know, improvements were to be made on the dam this summer. They have been postponed to spring of 2021, We will keep you informed as
we learn more.

Later this summer a survey of plant life in the lake will be done. This will help us determine whether we need to reduce the carp population. A survey of
the fish population will be done in the fall.

We still would like a get together but safety will be the determining factor.



